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     March 31, 2025 Newsletter 

Easter Break 

April 17-21   

We are taking early registration for students 

coming in for ECS in September 2025.  

Note: Children must be 5 years of age by           

December 31, 2025 

Please contact the office  @ 780-635-3858. 

There will be an orientation night in May.                                      

Information regarding this will be coming at a later date. 

Sr. High  

Report Cards 

April 16 



 

 



 

 

Thank you to our MLA, Mr. Glenn van Dijken for 

taking the time with our Grade 5/6  students during 

their tour of the Legislature building. The students 

learned about the democratic process and were 

also able  to sit in the gallery during a legislative 

assembly.  

Thank you Mr. Weinmeier, Mrs.          

Adele Dechaine, Mrs. Lamontagne, 

Mrs. Stacey Malo and Mrs. Handford 

for giving your time to the Sr. and Jr. 

High Basketball teams.  Thank you to 

everyone that volunteered in any 

way that supported the basketball 

season. We greatly appreciate the 

investment into our students.  

Also, we would like congratulate Ava 

Iversen, Cassidy Kelley, and Racheal 

Williams on making it to provincials 

with the Glendon basketball team. 

Well done! 

Thank you Mrs. Amyotte and Mrs. 

Kully for coaching the Grade 4-6 

teams. Your enthusiasm for the game 

made learning the sport fun for the 

kids. 



 

 

Congratulations to Hadley Weinmeier on winning 

the “Name the Grader” contest held by the 

County of St. Paul. The County staff brought out 

the grader, with the winning name of                            

Clean-o-path-ra, to show the student and also 

spend some time informing them about the 

piece of equipment along with what education is 

required to operate machinery. The class was 

also treated to a pizza lunch.  

Do a kindness challenge and pick an 

article to dress a staff member was a     

great success  

Thank you to our 

Knights of Columbus 

volunteers for making 

the Shrove Tuesday 

pancake lunch! It was 

very much                  

appreciated. 

Thank you Ms. Meger, Miss Siemers and all our volunteers 

for organizing  and running the Elementary Winter Carnival. 

Also, thank you to Parent Council for providing and preparing 

hot dogs for all the students.  It was a fun filled afternoon.  



 

 

The  

Stations  

Of the 

Cross 

Our Gr. 3/4 classes did an amazing job creating the 

beautiful artwork and the Gr. 5/6 classes did the 

fantastic work with the recordings for our project for 

Lent. We invite members of the community to 

please take some time to experience this instillation. 

There is a QR code for each station, English and 

French, that you can access through your device.  

This project will be something that we are very 

proud to be bringing in to our new school when 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


